
SENIORS’
GET-TOGETHER 

UPDATES

The Management
28 February 2025

Dear Members, please be informed that the Seniors’ 
Get-Together will be discontinued effective April 2025. 

This decision has been thoughtfully reviewed by the 
GC, considering key operational factors to better serve 

our members. 

Thank you for the continued support over the years. 
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